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PUBLIC NOTICE 

MINOR SITE PLAN 
May 9, 2006 

 

Edwin N. and Joseph S. Gallant are seeking approval to construct a 

1,984 square foot garage to accommodate business related equipment 

for the Stanley E. Hillock Well Drilling Company located at 52 Mitchell 

Hill Road off Burnham Road.  Zoned Suburban Residential (SR), Tax 

Map 3/Lot 1.003. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at 

the Municipal Center, 270 Main Street. 

 

Minor Site Plan Applications are reviewed and approved by a Site Plan 

Review Committee consisting of the Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code 

Enforcement Officer, the Town Engineer and the Planning Director.  You 

may request that your written comments on this application be considered at 

a special meeting of the Committee if those comments are submitted prior 

to 4:30 P.M. on May 31, 2006. 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the Town Planner or the Assistant 

Planner. 

 

cc: Applicant 

Abutters 

Minor Site Plan Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
 

Posted and Mailed 05/09/06 ___ 
 

 

 
P:\TOWN\PLAN\Site Plan-Minors\Applicants\Active\Gallant,Ed&Joe\HillockWellDrillExpan\PN050906 Hillock expan.doc 
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PUBLIC NOTICE 

MINOR SITE PLAN 
May 17, 2006 

 

Gorham House Partnership is seeking approval to install a 12’ octagon 

gazebo on the site The Gorham House located at 50 New Portland 

Road for the use of the residents.  Zoned Urban Residential (UR), Tax 
Map 100/Lot73.001, 72.001, 65.001, and 78. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at 

the Municipal Center, 270 Main Street. 

 

Minor Site Plan Applications are reviewed and approved by a Site Plan 

Review Committee consisting of the Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code 

Enforcement Officer, the Town Engineer and the Planning Director.  You 

may request that your written comments on this application be considered at 

a special meeting of the Committee if those comments are submitted prior 

to 4:30 P.M. on June 8, 2006. 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the Town Planner or the Assistant 

Planner. 

 

cc: Applicant/Applicant’s Representative 

Abutters 

Minor Site Plan Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
 

Posted and Mailed 05/17/06 ___ 
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